
PENNSYLVANIA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

PUBLIC NOTICE of TITLE VI POLICY  

Pennsylvania Department of Transportation (Department) hereby gives notice that it is the policy 
of the Department is to assure full compliance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, the 
Civil Rights Restoration Act of 1987, and related statutes and regulations in all programs and 
activities. Title VI requires that no person in the United States shall, on the grounds of race, 
color, or national origin be excluded from the participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be 
otherwise subjected to discrimination under any program or activity administered by PennDOT. 

Any person who believes they have been aggrieved by a discriminatory practice under Title VI 
has a right to file a formal complaint with the Department. Any such complaint must be in 
writing and filed with the Department's Title VI Coordinator within one hundred eighty (180) 
days following the date of the alleged discriminatory occurrence. A Title VI Discrimination 
Complaint Form can be obtained from the Department’s Title VI Section by dialing 
717-787-5891 or visiting https://www.pa.gov/content/dam/copapwp-
pagov/en/penndot/documents/public/pubsforms/forms/eo-478.pdf. For additional information,
contact 717-787-5891 or send an email to ra-penndoteoreports@pa.gov.

________________________________ ____________________ 
Michael Carroll               Date 
Secretary of Transportation 

April 16, 2025
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